
Subject IAS Registration for Mid Year Meeting

To: [null <indu_mathi99@yahoo.com>]

From meetings@ias.ac.in <meetings@ias.ac.in>

Date: Mon, Jun 19, 2023 at 1:53 AM

Dear Teacher,

As you may be aware, the Indian Academy of Sciences (www.ias.ac.in) is a scholarly society engaged in the
dissemination and upholding the cause of science in the Country. As a part of the efforts of the Academy to
contribute to university science education, we invite teachers from many institutions to take part in our various
activities. The Academy annually holds scientific meetings, symposia and public lectures and encourages other
similar activities to provide means of exchanging scientific knowledge among scientists and to bring new
knowledge to the attention of the whole scientific community. Of the Academy’s two annual meetings, the Mid-
year meeting takes place in June/July and the Annual meeting in November.

We would like to invite you to attend the forthcoming Thirty-fourth Mid-Year Meeting of the Academy to be held at
the Auditorium, New Biological Sciences Building, Indian Institute of Science, Bengaluru 560 012, during 07-08 July
2023. The Academy will be pleased to provide an attendance certificate for official purposes. The tentative
programme is available on the registration site. I do hope that you are able to attend the Mid-Year Meeting and also
take interest in the programmes of the Academy in the area of science education.

The Academy will be holding a symposium exclusively for invited teachers on Thursday, 06 July 2023, the details of
which will be sent to you in due course. Earlier to the symposium session on 6 July 2023, the forenoon contains a
brief slot where a few teachers can make a brief presentation (not exceeding 5 minutes each) to discuss matters of
Academic interest. Please let me know if you would like to make the presentation (not exceeding 5 minutes).

We expect your presence in Bengaluru by evening of 05 July 2023. You will be provided by the Academy 2-tier A/c
train fare from your place of work to Bengaluru and back. You can travel any mode but the travel fare will be
restricted to 2-tier A/c train fare or actual which is lower. Please note that you will purchase your travel tickets from
one of the following three agencies only:  M/s Balmer Lawrie, Ashok Travels & Tours (ATT) or IRCTC. The Academy
will arrange your accommodation close to the meeting venue.

For some reason if you are unable to attend the meeting, please let us know immediately so that we could invite
some one else who is really interested in taking part in the proceedings of the Academy Meeting. An advance
intimation from your side would help us plan lodging and hospitality properly. Please note that the registration is
provided on the first-come first-served basis. So please ensure you are registered early.

Please click on the following link to register yourself as a participant before 26 June 2023. Register

Looking forward to hearing from you and with best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. P. K. Das
Chair, Joint Science Education PanelC
Indian Academy of Sciences
C.V. Raman Avenue
Sadashivanagar
Post Box No. 8005
Bengaluru - 560 080

http://meetings.ias.ac.in/mym23wc?t=MjE0MnxpbmR1X21hdGhpOTlAeWFob28uY29tfDQ5M2Y3N2NhZTJjZTg1NjU=

